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Minutes 
Mayor’s Council on Physical Fitness 

February 9, 2011 
4:00 PM 

Abilene City Hall 
Basement Conference Room 

 
 
The Mayor’s Council on Physical Fitness met on February 9, 2011 in the 
Basement Conference Room of City Hall, 555 Walnut Street, Abilene, Texas 
79601.  Vice Chair Bill Horn was present and presiding.  Present were Bill Horn, 
Mary Herron, Kris Dawson, Deonna Shake, Cheryl Edgar, Ron Richert, and Pug 
Parris, Mayor’s Council on Physical Fitness members. Also present were Audria 
Hammond, Barbara Boen and Kelley Messer, City of Abilene staff. 
 
1. Call to order 
 
Vice-Chair Bill Horn called the meeting to order at 4:00 PM after determining a 
quorum. 
 
2.  Minutes:  Approval of Minutes of July 19 regular meeting and workshop 
and August 11 and September 8, 2010 and January 12, 2011 regular 
meetings 
     
Approval of the Minutes of the July 19 regular meeting and workshop and August 
11 and September 8, 2010 and January 2011 regular meetings were tabled until 
the March 10, 2011 meeting. 
 
3.  Staff Liaison report 
 
Barbara Boen updated the Council on mentoring efforts to Phase I cities for 
January, 2011. Barbara also spoke about the status of the Physical Fitness 
Leadership Award.   
 
4.  Discussion and possible action items 
 
 
 
5.  Set next meeting date 
 
The next meeting date is Wednesday, March 9, 2011. 
 
6.  Adjournment 
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Vice-chair Bill Horn adjourned the meeting at 4:XX PM. 
 


